
Attention All Men!!  You are invited to join us on 

Saturday, February 18, for the Men’s Prayer 

Breakfast at 8 am.  Enjoy an awesome 

breakfast prepared by Eddie Moyer, then a 

time of fellowship and prayer. 

Our Lenten study “Embracing the Uncertain” is being held 

on Tuesdays.  There will be a class at 10 am and 6:30 pm.  

Books are in and you can pick yours up in the foyer.  There 

is a basket on the table for payment for the books.  Please 

mark your name off when you pick up your book.  You can 

still order your own book and join us. 

We will be hosting a Community Easter Egg 

Hunt at the Weyers Cave Community Center 

on Palm Sunday, April 2 from 2-4 pm.  We 

will need lots of helping hands! And             

donations of individually wrapped  candy or 

small toys to stuff in eggs.  There will be a basket 

in the foyers for your donations. A planning                    

meeting will be held on Wednesday, March 1 at 6:30 pm.  

Questions?  Contact Kathy Kile. 

Pastor Blaine will be at Valley Pike’s Rumor Mill on           

Tuesday, March 9 from 9:30 am - 12 pm for Coffee Hours.  

Come by and say hello and enjoy a cup of coffee or tea. 

Attention Ladies!  Looking for something 

“new” to get involved in at Bethany this 

year?  Something that won’t take up too 

much time?  Why not try Women’s Ministries?  All you need 

is a desire to come together with other women of faith for 

studies, fellowships and an occasional mission project.  If 

you have a passion for women of all ages, please talk to 

Cindy Kite about joining Women’s Ministries!  I promise it 

will be lots of fun!  

A BIG THANK YOU to all who donated soup, sandwiches or 

items for Kingsway Kits and money to our youth for their 

summer mission trip! 

Please be in Prayer for ... 

Members: Charlene Michael, Maggie Huffer, Gary Ruleman, 

Peggy Lucas, Linda Byers, Audrey Bradshaw, Romana                

Garrison 

Extended Family: Lisa McCormick - friend of Rosemary 

Wagoner, Kris Lindsay - friend of Lori Mooney, brother-in-

law of Barbara Long, Donna - cousin of Bill Kile,                         

grandfather of Amber Casey, Raylon (18 month old who 

had a brain tumor removed) 

Happy Birthday to … 

Mar. 2nd - Jan Gorden     5th - Ken Elkins

February 23, 2023 

The Men’s Group will host a MOVIE 

NIGHT this Sunday, February 26 at          

6 pm.  The movie is “Break Every 

Chain” Drinks and popcorn will be            

provided.  Men, women, and children of all 

ages are  invited. 

Young at Hearts will have their monthly                     

luncheon on  Tuesday, March 7 at 12 pm at Mrs. 

Rowes in Staunton.  If you are 55 or over, we 

invite and encourage you to give it a try.  Enjoy 

good food, time with your church family, and lots of fun 

and laughter.  Questions?  Contact Carolyn Swartz. 

Did you enjoy singing with the              

Christmas Choir?  Or did you sit back 

and listen and wish you had joined?  

Here’s your chance … an Easter 

Choir will begin rehearsing on Wednesday, March 8 at 6 

pm.  The choir will sing Palm  Sunday and Easter Sunday.  

We invite and need you to join us! 


